
From: Janavel, Alfred J. <ajanavel@wbtw.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/26/2015 4:23:25 PM
Subject: same sex marriage

Hi Chaney,
 
I was wondering if there was any official comment from Governor Haley on today’s Supreme Court ruling.

Thank you so much.
 
AJ Janavel 
 
News 13
Digital Journalist
843.340.2737
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